From: City Council

Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 5:26 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Wednesday, January 9, 2019 - 17:26 Submitted by anonymous user: 128.233.6.9

Submitted values are:

Date: Wednesday, January 09, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Matt Last Name: Wolsfeld

Email:

Address: 4th Ave N.,

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: City Waste-as-a-utility and Organics Programs

Meeting (if known):

Comments:

To His Worship the Mayer and Members of City Council,

The City's journey towards properly accounting for its waste, a utility by nature, has been a long, arduous, and complicated one. However, to reach this mark where we are responsibly being held accountable for our waste as citizens, adequately addressing the strain that our impacts have on municipal infrastructure (i.e. the landfill), and putting into place adequate incentives for decreasing our personal footprint, only to backtrack completely is akin to losing years worth of valuable time and effort for no good reason. The idea that we should "pilot" a new program when we have seen the results of a successful pilot for years now in the green cart system is a fairly ridiculous one.

Please choose the side of reason over fear and misunderstanding and push our city towards an accountable pay-as-you-throw waste system that includes organics collection.

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/273956